
 
March 31, 2023 

 
The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Chairwoman      Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations                         House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307, U.S. Capitol                                                    H-307, U.S. Capitol  
Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Scriber Creek Trail Redevelopment Phase 3 project in 
fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Lynnwood, 
located at 19100 44th Ave W, Lynnwood, WA, 98036. This funding would provide a 
multi-modal trail that connects pedestrians and bicyclists with the Lynnwood Transit 
Center. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the current trail is 
often inaccessible due to flooding, and there will soon be a large increase of people 
traveling to the Lynnwood Transit Center and the future Lynnwood Link light rail station, 
which will dramatically increase the number of people traveling by transit. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by chapter 53 of title 49 of the United States Code. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Rick Larsen 
U.S. Representative 
Washington State, Second District 
  


